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commentletters COMMENT LETTER 10/20/09 BOARD MEETING CAL-AM CDO"

S S R

From: "Steve Henry" <steve(@associatedhosts.com>

To: <commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2009 2:14 PM

Subject: COMMENT LETTER - 10/20/09 BOARD MEETING CAL-AM CDO"

Dear SirfMadam:

| am writing you to ask you NOT fo adopt the CDO currently being considered. it is out opinion that adopting this order wilt crush
our regional economy. We are of the opinion that the Peninsula has the political will to pursue and accomplish a regional water
supply project by 2012. The hospitality Industry establishments and local residents have accomplished tremendous water use
savings over {he last decade; there simply is not much more we can do for water conservation.

Respectfully

EGEIVE

Steve Henry | | SEP 29 200
President, CEO :
Associated Hosts, Inc.
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Pebble Beach, CA 93953-1701
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